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Professional Development
Cobbler Creek educators go back to school!

The Year that was...
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Cobbler Creek OSHC has been joined this term
by Kerra-Lee from Connect.Ed. Kerra-Lee is a
specialist in trauma-informed practice, which
promotes a regulatory and relationship-based
approach to support children's learning and
development. Caring for such a large number of
children each day can be a complex task, and we
are always looking at ways we can improve our
service, and provide a more supportive, nurturing
and understanding environment for all children.

A special thanks to Joe who has worked hard at
getting us a government grant, accessed through
Gowrie SA and the Inclusion Development Fund,
Cobbler Creek OSHC will be conducting a further
10 weeks of training with Connect.Ed starting in
Term 1, 2023. 

April 2023 Closure
Unfortunately Cobbler Creek OSHC will be
closed for the duration of the Term 1
School Holidays (15th April to 30th April
2023) due to demolition work. 
We are in the process of finding
alternative OSHC services that will be
willing to provide care during this time. St
Agnes OSHC and Fairview Park OSHC are
some of the services that will provide
limited places for our families. We will
share their plans, programs, and details on
how to enrol, when they become available
in Term 1 of 2023.

With the Christmas break on the horizon,
we would like to take this opportunity to
thank all of our wonderful families. Thank
you for your patience and understanding
throughout the Covid-19 disruptions,
embracing the Fully Booked family portal,
and supporting us through many of our
smaller service changes, like building
relocations, larger meal sizes and more
robust activity programs. 

We continue to focus on how we can
improve the service to a more fun an
engaging environment for all children.
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Vacation Care
The Vacation Care Program for the
upcoming Christmas holidays has been
released. Bookings are now available to
be made on Fully Booked. The full
program can be found online on our
website.
Reminder that all Vacation Care
bookings are final. Cancellations will
receive the full charge unless a medical
certificate is provided.

2023 Bookings
Bookings for the 2023 school year are
now available. Log onto Fully Booked to
access the Before School Care and After
School Care bookings for next year.
There is a Pupil Free Day open for March
10th, but those for the remainder of the
year are still to be confirmed.
Children starting Reception at Golden
Grove Primary School in 2023 can begin
attending OSHC from Monday, 9th
January.

The Term 4 Theme
continues with more
creations from "Out of this
World." Pictured are some
pop stick monsters (left),
paper plate UFO's (right)
and pom-pom aliens
(below).
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